
Capital Regional District

Cedars of Tuam Service Commission
Notice of Annual General Meeting
Ensuring that public health and safety protocols are followed, a hybrid in-person/virtual 
meeting will be held.
Pursuant to Bylaw No. 3055 (Cedars of Tuam Water Service Commission Bylaw No. 1, 2003) 
residents within the Cedars of Tuam Local Water Service Area are invited to attend:
Cedars of Tuam Local Water Service Commission Annual General Meeting
Date:	 Tuesday, June 13, 2023 
Time:	 12:30 pm – 2:30 pm
Place:	 Salt Spring Island Multi Space (SIMS) boardroom
	 124 Rainbow Road, Salt Spring Island, V8K 2V5

The electronic Zoom link will be provided on the first page of the agenda package posted 
to the CRD website: www.crd.bc.ca four days prior to the meeting.

Committee Membership Opportunity
Pursuant to Bylaw No. 3055, real property owners or residents in the Cedars of Tuam Local 
Water Service Area are invited to nominate themselves or another real property owner or 
resident who is prepared to represent the Local Service Area to stand on the committee for 
a two (2) year term commencing January 1, 2024.
Total membership on the committee is two plus the Electoral Area Director (one member 
must be an owner of real property; and one member may be a resident). There is one 
position expiring December 31, 2023.
Nomination Instructions
When submitting your nomination, please include the committee name in the subject line, 
your full-name, telephone number and residential address along with the nominee’s full-
name, telephone number and residential address. Nominations may be submitted at the 
meeting for members to stand on the committee for the following term.
Bylaw No. 3055 is available for viewing on the CRD website at www.crd.bc.ca 
Personal information collected is in accordance with s.26(c) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, for 
the purpose of administering the Cedars of Tuam Water Services Commission nominations. Personal information submitted 
will be kept confidential, and used only for the purpose for which that information was collected. Any questions about this 
matter should be directed to Shayla Burnham, Committee Clerk, Salt Spring Island Parks and Recreation:  
250.538.4304 or email: sburnham@crd.bc.ca


